




SACSCOC only requires notification of program changes that represent a significant departure from our 

current programs. Therefore, no notification or approval is required for this change. 

Please contact me if you have any questions at pattymurphy@miami.edu or {305) 284-3276. 

CC: Faculty Senate 

Guillermo Prado, Dean of the Graduate School 

Shanta Dhar, Associate Professor, Miller School of Medicine 

Henri Ford, Dean and CAO, Miller School of Medicine 

Karen Beckett, University Registrar 

Carrie Glass, Executive Director of Student Financial Assistance and Employment 




